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Dear Families 

 

Following on from the amazing creativity of 

‘Wonder Week’ the superb performance skills of 

our pupils were on display today during ‘Castle’s 

Got Talent’ which featured a record breaking 21 

Acts! (See a selection of photos below and over 

the page). Our performers were outstanding and 

treated us to a wonderful show featuring 

sensational singing and dancing which was viewed 

‘virtually’ throughout the school. You are all 

winners!  

 

Massive thank you to all our performers for 

showcasing your incredible talents, to pupils and 

staff behind the scenes for your fantastic support 

and our esteemed judging panel featuring 

celebrity guests Bev and Buddy (the school dog) 

along with Jack, Mhari, Sam and Peter.  

 

School Shop 

We are delighted to announce that the Castle 

School Community Shop is now OPEN with a super 

selection of Valentine’s cards and wrap.  Our 

normal hours of opening are 10 – 2 Monday to 

Friday, however please bear with if we have to 

occasionally close early due to staff shortages. 

  

Parental Questionnaire 

Thank you to everyone who has completed our 

Parental Questionnaire. If you have not already 

done so, please follow the link below to do this. 

We welcome your views and use the outcomes 

from these questionnaires to support school 

development.  

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-

i7t18Q_A0WMF7DYWMJEOLSeYhMwRxlLvFUST58Mf-

9UMVoxOVo4RUZLQ01INFlJMkRERVg3OE5ZSy4u.  

Castle’s Got Talent Photos 

 
 

 
 

 

Castle School 

Cambridge 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-i7t18Q_A0WMF7DYWMJEOLSeYhMwRxlLvFUST58Mf-9UMVoxOVo4RUZLQ01INFlJMkRERVg3OE5ZSy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-i7t18Q_A0WMF7DYWMJEOLSeYhMwRxlLvFUST58Mf-9UMVoxOVo4RUZLQ01INFlJMkRERVg3OE5ZSy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=-i7t18Q_A0WMF7DYWMJEOLSeYhMwRxlLvFUST58Mf-9UMVoxOVo4RUZLQ01INFlJMkRERVg3OE5ZSy4u


 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Have a good weekend. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Chris Baker  

Headteacher 

 

 


